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Jenny Mitter,

Nathaniel Lichfield & Partners,

Helmont House,

Churchill Way,

Cardiff

CF10 2HE
Dear Sir/Madam,

Town and Country Planning Act, 1990 (as amended)

Planning Permission Reference: 2009/00946/OUT

Proposal: Development of vacant land at Barry Waterfront for residential (C3), retail (A1), cafes, bars and restaurants (A3), hotel (C1), offices (B1) and community and leisure uses (D1 and D2).  Development of vehicular and pedestrian/cycle access  including a new link road, re-grading of site to form new site levels and associated infrastructure works, parking, servicing, landscaping, public realm and public open space provision

Location: Land at Barry Waterfront adjacent to Dock No. 1, Barry

I refer to the above referenced planning permission approved on 2 March 2012 and the details submitted in respect of the conditions of that permission.

I can confirm that the plan number SK117P - 12 A showing the proposed phasing plan submitted on 9th January 2013 is approved in compliance with the requirements of condition 8, solely in respect of the locations of the relevant phases.  It should be noted that timescale for implementation of the development including the timing of the construction of the Barry Island Link Road and the linkage to Barry Island car park and other highway works, the delivery of public realm and retail units remains to be approved in accordance with this condition.
Yours faithfully,


M. Goldsworthy

Operational Manager Development & Building Control

2 April 2014
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Your Ref/Eich Cyf:





My Ref/Cyf:





The Vale of Glamorgan Council


Dock Office, Barry Docks,Barry  CF63 4RT


Tel: (01446) 700111


TCyngor Bro Morgannwg


Swyddfa’r Doc, Dociau’r Barri, Y Barri CF63 4RT


Ffôn: (01446) 700111





www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk





e-mail/e-bost:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:developmentcontrol@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk" ��developmentcontrol@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk�
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Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English/Croesawir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Robert Thomas, Director of Development Services/ Cyfarwyddwr Gwasanaethau Datblygu

